MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO.11 of 2021

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF NOVEMBER 25, 2021

Please be informed that the undersigned has been appointed
to act Comptroller of Customs, Customs and Excise
Department commencing October 01, 2021.

Accordingly, all correspondence to the Department should be
addressed as follows:

Comptroller of Customs
Customs & Excise Department
3" Floor, Maher Centre
William Peter Boulevard
Castries

St. Lucia

Further, correspondence via email should be directed to the
following address:customsdept@customs.gov.Ic
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Sherman T. G. Emmanuel (Mr.)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)
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